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Chair prior to the meetings of the Sixth Committee is an excellent way of cooperating 
with each other.  
 
Chapter X (Other decisions and conclusions of the Commission )  
 
Please allow me to make a few remarks in relation to Chapter X on “Other decisions 
and conclusions of the Commission” . 
 
At the Council of Europe, we were pleased to note that the Commission decided, at the 
present session, to recommend the inclusion of the topic “Non - legally binding 
international agreements” in the long -term programme of work of the Commission. 
From our point of view this decision could not come any timelier.  Following an Expert 
Workshop on “The practice of States and international organisations regarding non- legally 
binding agreements” organised in the framework of the German Chairmanship of the 
Committee of Ministers of the Council of Europe on the occasion of the 60th CAHDI 
meeting in March 2021, the CAHDI decided to follow-up on the topic  as one of its new 
activities. A detailed questionnaire prepared by the German delegation, assisted by the 
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still handled as confidential, the CAHDI can look back at years of experience of working 
on this topic and we would look forward to looking into ways of how this experience could 
be made available for the Commission as well. 
 
Thank you very much for your attention.  
 
 


